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February
Sinth
1920.

Fraser S. Keith Esq., 
General Secretary,
The Engineering Institute 
176 Mansfield Street, 
Montreal.

of Canada,

1

Dear Mr. Keith

In accordance with the request
contained in your letter of the 6th instant to Dr. 

you the typewritten notes of
Adams, 

Dr. Adams * 

Meeting 

duly edited by Dr. Adams.

I am returning to 

talk at the morning session of the Professional 
on Wednesday, January 28th,

I am,

YoUrs sincerely.

Enel. Secretary Acting Principal.


